Long Range Planning Committee

of

Trustees of Randall Library Thursday, October 4, 2007

Present:

Harry Donahue, Pete Masters, Susan Wysk, Alison Campbell, Amante Gaines, and Leslie Miller

Meeting called to order at 7:31 p.m.

Secretary's report from the last meeting on September 6th was accepted as submitted.

Chairman's Report:

Harry gathered and distributed town data to all members. The committee reviewed previous goals so far and suggested revisions. Two proposals considered were adding a community bulletin board in the foyer and an outside book drop accessible to car drivers. Alison will contact Barbara Sipler to see if the Historical Society would consider moving the displays of materials upstairs to free that area for other uses. Alison will update a draft copy of the plan with current revisions and distribute copies to members.

Rob will request a library building consultant from the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners to do an evaluation of our building and to assess the best use of the current facility or its potential for re-modeling.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

Leslie Miller Secretary

Leslie heles

NOV 1 3 2007

TOWNCLERK
STOWN FA